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ANPEC is an association with a solid track record and tireless dedication to the 

promotion and support of professionals in the field of ceramics. For more than 30 years, 

since its founding in 1990, ANPEC has worked hard to foster the growth and 

development of ceramic artists throughout the country. 

Our association has more than 220 active members who represent a wide range 

of artistic talents and approaches within the field of ceramics. We organize and 

participate in various events, such as meetings, exhibitions, courses, contests, and get-

togethers, which provide their members with a platform to showcase their art, interact 

with other professionals, and strengthen their skills, knowledge, and good practices. 

ANPEC is proud to promote and support new emerging artists in the field of 

ceramics. We believe it is vitally important to foster creativity and innovation, and to 

provide opportunities for those who wish to explore new techniques and approaches in 

their artistic practice. Through our association, many artists have found the necessary 

support to take their first steps and make a name for themselves in the ceramic 

industry. 

ANPEC's headquarters are located in Manises, a town with a rich tradition in 

ceramics. The close collaboration that we maintain with the School of Ceramics of 

Manises has been essential for the growth and success of our association. Together, we 

have organized events, workshops, and educational programs that have enriched both 

our members and the ceramics community at large. 

 We also actively collaborate with the Valencian Association of Ceramic 

Entrepreneurs and Craftsmen Guild, AVEC-Gremio, as well as with the City Council of 

Manises, named a creative city by UNESCO in the category of Crafts and Popular Arts. 

The inclusion of ANPEC in the International Academy of Ceramics would allow a 

fruitful exchange between our organizations. Our members would have the opportunity 

to participate in training programs and workshops given by internationally renowned 

experts, which would further strengthen their technical and creative capacity. At the 

same time, ANPEC would bring its vast experience and accumulated knowledge to the 

Academy community, enriching and bringing a unique perspective into the world of 

ceramics. 
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In summary, ANPEC, the National Association of Ceramic Professionals, would 

like to join the International Academy of Ceramics to continue promoting ceramic art 

and support our members in their professional growth. We firmly believe that the 

inclusion of ANPEC in your prestigious institution would be a beneficial and enriching 

association for both organizations. We are looking forward to the opportunity to 

collaborate and contribute to the continued development of ceramics internationally. 

We appreciate your consideration and look forward to become a member of the 

International Academy of Ceramics. 

 

Yours sincerely  

Carmen Marco Dasi, President of ANPEC 

 

 

 

 

 


